
 

Brunssum :  November 2015 
 

To all EPBF members      

EPBF Referee Course 
 
Dear friends of sports, 
 
Since a few years there are always referees working from different countries at the 
EPBF events. To establish this we need a certain amount of referees. At the 
moment we don’t have problems but it would be better if we have a few more 
referees available. 
 
Having this in mind we want to inform you that the EPBF conduct a referee 
course in 2016. The details are as follows: 
 
Date    : 24 - 26 February 2016 
Location   : Best Western Premium BHR Hotel 
     S.R. 53 Via Postumia Castellana 2 
     31055 Quinto di Treviso / Italy 
Costs    : 150€ per Person + Hotel costs  
Arrival    : 23.02.2016 
Departure   : 26.02.2016 (Afternoon)  
Hotel costs   : Single room – 100€ p.r.p.n. 
     Double room – 125€ p.r.p.n. 
     Triple room – 170€ p.r.p.n. 
Language   : English 
Announcement deadline : 10.02.2016 
 
 
There is also another possibility. It is possible to have a referee course in your 
country / federation.   
You must guarantee a minimum of 10 participants and please have in mind that 
the course will be held in English.  
 
When you are interested, please contact us up to 10.02.2016 for talking about the 
details as date, venue, costs etc. 
 
best regards 
Gre Leenders 
President 
 


